
Winter Newsletter 

Comrie Flood Defences Project—Update  
 

Earlier this month we met with staff from Perth & Kinross Council and the Project Lead 

for the Comrie Flood Defences Project.   
 

The project is running to plan and contractors hope to start work beside the park in 

March 2023, to create the temporary bridge required across the River Lednock, which 

will facilitate access to the boulevard area of the village by the River Earn.  Once this is  

completed, we will not be directly affected again until the second half of 2024, when 

work on our flood defences starts.  They hope to be completely finished by the end of 

2024.  
 

We will keep you up to date with any developments but you can also view progress 

online by visiting  www.pkc.gov.uk/comriefloodscheme  

Welcome to the final newsletter of 2022.   

May we take this opportunity to thank you all 
for choosing Comrie Holiday Park, and for your 
custom and support across the year. We would 
also like to wish you all Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year. 

 

We hope to see some of you throughout the 
festive season and enjoying some of the 
planned events for the village. 

Comrie Holiday Park—Book Exchange 

Thank you to those who have shared books and 

magazines for our book exchange in the office.  Do 

pop in next time you’re passing to select your next 

read! 

 

A super suggestion of DVDs being donated to the    

library, by Rose in Willow, can be now begin!.  
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Welcome to the newest members of our community: 
 

Willow 23 Mr and Mrs Armstrong 

Rowan 11 Mr and Mrs Jolly 

Laurel 17 Mr and Mrs Morrissey  
 

We say goodbye to Jimmy Smith R1, Isobel and George 
Hamill R3 and Edith Smith W23 who have now retired 
from caravan life!  Their presence on the park will be 
sorely missed and we wish them well for the future. 

Drain Downs & Antifreeze 

Now the weather is becoming wintery, we recommend 

you drain down your van when you leave for home. 

Most plumbers can offer this service from £50          

upwards, and can get you ready up and running again 

in Spring. It is also a good time to check your           

antifreeze levels in your boiler and radiators. 

 

• Stuart Graham – AG Plumbing and Gas, LPG 

07835 054363  

• William Lawson – LPG 01764 663443  

• Steve Roberts 01764 679521 / 07861688075  

• Forth Plumbing 01786 461093  

• Home Heating Services Scotland 01738 663443  

Do you have any photos to 
share with our community?   

 

Please WhatsApp to 07791 
634256 or email        

ewan@comrieholidaypark.co.uk  

Defibrillator  

We now have our defibrillator 
registered and ready for use on 
the side of the office building.  
The case keeps the equipment at 
optimum temperature regardless 
of the weather.  It is registered 
for 999 calls as Comrie Holiday 
Park Defibrillator.  Our postcode 
can also be used for identifying 
and this is also on the casing.   

Thank you again to all who      
donated. 

 


